
 

Additional complains information from residents. 

From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  

Sent: 05 January 2025 14:52 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Fw: LICENSING HEARING NOTIFICATION - Application for a Premises Licence- 

Smoky Lounge 83 Mayes Road, Wood Green, London N22 6UP LSC 9TH JANUARY 2025 

 

Dear All,  

 

Please note additional information supplied by a resident. 

 

Regards 

Daliah Barrett 

Licensing Team Leader  

 

 

From: l.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2025 12:48:52 am 

To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>;  

Subject: Re: LICENSING HEARING NOTIFICATION - Application for a Premises Licence- 

Smoky Lounge  83 Mayes Road, Wood Green, London N22 6UP    LSC 13TH JANUARY 

2025 

 

Dear Daliah,  

 

apologies I forgot to add on two other complaints to go with my state,  

 

Saturday 28th of December 2024 11pm 

music coming from the Smoky Lounge area being played after time, the so call background 

music should have been stopped playing by 10: 30pm 

 

Ref:458851 

 

Sunday 29th of December 
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2024 5:15pm  

 

fireworks were left off on the balcony above the Smoky Lounge by two people, they quickly 

left the area and went back inside very quickly..!!! This was very loud and extremely close to 

our properties which gave everyone a sharp shock. 

 

Please can you add these complaints to my statement about Smoky Lounge, music noise 

from the shisha area.  

 

Friday 29th November 2024 10:20pm 

Music noise from the shisha area  

 

Ref: WK/611332 

 

Sunday 15th December 2024 9pm 

Music noise from the shisha area  

 

WK/453843 

 

WK/618241 

 

 

Saturday 21st December 2024 11:55pm 

  

Customers of the Smoky Lounge, car with loud exhaust pipes woke up the hole road.  

 

Ref:455988  

 

Music noise from the shisha area 24:40am music back ground music should have stop at 

10:30pm  

 

Sunday 22nd December 2024 8:30pm 

Music noise from the shisha area  

 



9:40pm Music noise from the shisha area 

 

Ref:456368 

 

they were open very late in the early hours of the morning for New Years music was heard 

from the shisha area... They should have been closed at this time.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Bryan Barnes  

 

 

 


